
April 2018
Dear PDO Parents,                                                                                                

The children will be exploring God’s World this month in many different ways. Enjoy the world God 
has made with your child by watching how the trees are changing or see how the birds are ALL flying 
together. Spring is here and we are looking forward to lots of outdoor days! Go for walks and look at 
the wonderful world God has made for us. Maybe take a trip to a farm store or a drive in the country 
to look at baby animals. Children love to explore with you. A child’s world can be as large as the whole 
world or as small as their home and yard. Think about how big and small things are to your child and 
explore this world together: Get down on your knees, let your child take pictures with an old phone, 
sit in the back seat with your child, see what they see! 

We are celebrating Christ the risen Lord this month in our Bible stories. We will hear about Jesus 
walking for the last time on Earth with his friends. We also will learn about telling others that Jesus 
loves them.

Enrollment for next year is still underway and we are starting to fill up. You need to hurry and 
reserve your spot for next year. We don’t want to fill up without you!  Please let your friends know 
about PDO. We take children as young as 6 months. When you sign-up, remember to include the 
registration fee ($50) with your paperwork. Enrollment forms will be accepted without the registration 
fee but your spot will not be held.  

 
 

God bless and keep you,
Your PDO Family

 

God’s World
April 2, 4 & 6 Bible Story: Jesus in the Upper Room  Shape: Tube  Snack:  Nilla Wafers
April 9, 11 & 13 Bible Story: Jesus cooked Breakfast Letter:  D & Q Snack:  Cheez-Its
April 16, 18 & 20 Bible Story: Road to Emmaus   Letter:  B  Snack:  Ritz Crackers
April 23, 25 & 27 Bible Story: Jesus goes to Heaven Letter:  H   Snack:  Animal Crackers
 

Parent’s Day Out


